From: Fred Parker [mailto:

Sent: 28 September 2021 11:59

To: Programme Officer < Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk Subject: Hythe Swimming Pool - Princes Parade - Road Movement

Dear Sir,

As a Hythe resident and a frequent user of the current swimming pool, in connection with the forthcoming Highways Public Enquiry regarding Princes Parade, I write to advise that I fully support the plans for a new pool / leisure centre for Hythe together with the associated move of the Princes Parade road so that users of the new pool will have the obvious benefit of not having a "fast" road next to the promenade.

If you need more information to support my statement please let me know.

Most sincerely. Fred & Parker

Fred E Parker

